
For more information go to Arizona.Vote

What's on your primary ballot depends on what party you 
selected in your voter registration.

Voting in the Arizona 
State Primary Election on July 30, 2024

If you are registered with one of these political parties by 
July 1, 2024, you will get a ballot for your party’s primary:

If you are registered as an independent, 
you can choose to vote in 1 of these party primaries:

The No Labels Party is not holding a Primary Election. 
If you are registered with the No Labels Party, you will still 
receive a ballot with any local races you are eligible for.
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